
 

NOTICE OF A BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING  

BY VIDEOCONFERENCE OR CONFERENCE CALL 

 

 The Board of Trustees of the Barrington Public Library 

District will hold a Budget Committee Meeting on Friday, May 

29, 2020 beginning at 10:00 a.m.  Due to health and safety 

concerns related to the COVID-19 virus, this meeting will be 

held via videoconference/conference call pursuant to Executive 

Order 2020-07. 

 Members of the public may listen to this meeting by  
 
dialing 1-914-614-3221 and using access code 428-605-766, or  
 
may participate by using this URL:  
 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/9102185371821315084 

 

Webinar ID: 311-928-811 
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